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CHALLENGES IN RURAL LIVELIHOODS AND MARKET INTEGRATION
Market led Livelihoods and Skilling -The ORMAS Story


PR & DW Department, Govt. of Odisha

https://exhibition.skoch.in/exhibition/ormas-pr-dw-department-govt-of-odisha
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CHALLENGES IN RURAL LIVELIHOODS AND MARKET INTEGRATION

Market led Livelih... html

Problem

« Rural communities lack awareness and access to.
training, technology, finance, and equipment

« Difficultyin accessing niche markets for rural produce.
through corporate, retai, and online channels.

« Need to create effective marketing opportunities for
rural products at fairs and Melas.

« Shortage of skilled manpower, requiring training in
placement,self-employabilty, and Entrepreneurship
Models (SME).

« Challenges include preventing early marriages,
empowering women, and supporting disadvantaged
‘groups for social improvement.

Solutions

= Formation of CBOs like Producers’ Groups, Producers’
Companies, and FPOS to organize and empower rural
producers.

« Conducting more than 700 fairs and exhibitions at
various levels to promote and market rural products.

« Partnering with skiling partners to provide quality
training to rural aspirants.

« Executing MoUs through Buyer-Seller Meet and
Workshops to facitate market linkages.

= Prioritizing women, Scheduled Tribes, and Physically
Challenged candidates during counselling for skill
development careers.

Outcomes

« Established 3812 Producer Groups, 23 Producer

Companies, 71 FPOs, 35 Producer Enterprises, and 82
Rural Industrial Parks.

« Faciltated Rs 1800 crores i sales through diverse

marketing channels.

« Trained 2,17,183 youths, with 1,05,705 employed in

rural sectors.

« Formed partnerships with major buyers fike ITC,

Reliance, and others.

« Made rural produce available on Amazon Karigar and

districtlevel e-portals.

Challenges

Shortage ofstaf at sub-distric levels impacts
operations.

Need for skiled triners to teach market-oriented
Gesign to arisans.

Initalfunding challenges for CBOs,training, and
market projects

Difficultyin coordinating effrts across departments
and collaborators.

Challenges inrecruting candidtes for sl traning,

requiring incentives and community outreach.
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